
 

 

 
 
 

Nasdaq-listed companies are required to publicly disclose board-level statistics using a standardized board diversity matrix in the form of the table below. The information in 

the table is based on voluntary, self-reporting information from the Company’s directors. The categories included in the table, other than “Additional Diversity Characteristics,” 

if applicable, have the meanings set forth in Nasdaq Rule 5605(f). 

 

 

 


